
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th July 2020 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I hope that you are keeping safe and well as we approach the end of the 
school year. As a staff, we are grateful for the support you have shown the 
school over the last few difficult months and we are looking forward to 
welcoming all our children back in September. We will continue to follow 
guidance received from the Government and will keep you updated.  
 

Following the current guidance for September 2020, the classes at 
Sigglesthorne will be as follows: 
 

EYFS/Year 1 - Mrs Wrightson and Mrs Loney 

Year 2/3 - Mrs Owens  
Year 4/5/6 - Mrs Prosser 
 

We are aware that the class structure has changed from last year. Having 
looked at the number of children on roll for the next academic year, we have 
put considerable thought into making the class sizes as even as possible to 
allow each child to receive the best education. 
 

Due to the current circumstances, where children will have missed several 
months of education before the return in September, we feel that it will be 
beneficial for children to continue, as much as possible, with their current 
teacher. This will alleviate any worries and concerns that children may have. It 
will also allow us to address any gaps in learning quickly and efficiently as the 
children and teachers already enjoy a constructive working relationship.  
 

It is with sadness that at the end of this academic year, we will be saying 
goodbye to Mrs Smith and Mrs Gibson who have been part of our 
Sigglesthorne family. Mrs Smith has spent her year teaching Team 3. The 
children will miss her greatly and we thank her for all the hard work and 
commitment she has invested in our school.   
 

Mrs Gibson has been an integral part of the Sigglesthorne family. She has 
helped children learn and grow both educationally and emotionally and has 
invested in the children in her care. We will have fond memories of all she has  
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
done, in particular her artistic contribution to the Team 4 school play. I am 
sure you will join us in wishing Mrs Smith and Mrs Gibson every success in 
the future. 
 

We realise that there has been a great deal of upheaval in everyone’s lives 
over the last few months and we shall work together, as our own 
Sigglesthorne school community, to make everything as normal as possible 
upon our return. We thank you for your patience and your support throughout 
this period and we look forward to seeing you all again in September. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Mrs V. Tippett 
Head of School 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


